
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Rector,		
	
We	have	been	enthusiastically	working	to	develop	a	partnership	with	your	
university	and	are	dismayed	by	the	recent	devastating	turn	of	events	which	will	
be	causing	such	distress	to	you,	to	your	colleagues,	to	your	students	and	to	the	
wider	community.	
	
Our	thoughts	are	with	you	all	at	this	very	difficult	time.	
	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
	
	
	

	
	
Dr	Aulay	Mackenzie.	
	
Pro	Vice-Chancellor	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Prof	Andriyovych,	
Kharkiv	National	Medical	University,	
Kharkiv,	
Ukraine	 
	


